Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation and Forward Pinellas announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, October 22, 2018, 5:30 pm, Presentation at 6:00 pm
PLACE: Johns Hopkins All Children’s Education and Conference Center, 701 4th St. S., St. Petersburg, FL 33701, Complementary onsite parking is available. Street parking is metered by the City of St. Petersburg.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and Forward Pinellas are holding a Community Working Group Meeting in on Monday, October 22, 2018 at 5:30 pm at the Johns Hopkins All Children’s Education and Conference Center, 701 4th St. S., St. Petersburg, FL 33701. A presentation is scheduled for 6:00 pm.
At this Community Working Group meeting officials from the FDOT and Forward Pinellas will provide updates and information about proposed improvements to the I-275 Corridor, the Gateway Expressway and the Howard Frankland Bridge. Officials will also share information about local and regional transportation priorities, regional and local transit, proposed future intermodal centers and more. 
An open house will take place before and after the presentation which will include information on related transportation topics and projects. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Tampa Bay Next at TampaBayNext@dot.state.fl.us or call 813-975-6398
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least Seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Alex Henry, by phone at (813)975-6205, or via email at Alex.Henry@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Tampa Bay Next at TampaBayNext@dot.state.fl.us or call (813)975-6398

